## Dear rector of the Academy of Special Education Professor Barbara Marchinkowska!

Please accept our sincere congratulations on the significant date of the 100th anniversary of the Academy of Special education named after Maria Grzegorzewska

The Academy of Special Education, founded in 1922 by the famous teacher and scientist Maria Grzegorzewska is rightfully considered the first institution of higher education for professional special education in Poland.

The Academy is the oldest educational institution in Poland that produces qualified specialists in demand in the country's educational services market.

Today, the Academy of Special Education, largely due to the high professionalism of the teaching staff, firmly holds the leading position among the universities in Poland!

The 100th anniversary of the Academy speaks of the high quality of education, the presence of a tradition of the great predecessor Maria Grzegorzewska, whom one wants to follow.

Remaining faithful to the traditions, the Academy of Special Education actively introduces advanced teaching technologies and innovative pedagogical methods, strengthens the authority of the Academy in the Polish and international educational community.

We wish you and your staff of the Academy of Special Education to continue the traditions laid down by Maria Grzegorzewska in training of special teachers, creative success, further prosperity, reaching new heights in educational, scientific and professional activities.

You are leaders, you are a recognized authority in the field of special education in Poland!

Sincerely grateful to you for fruitful cooperation and express hope for further development!i3!

Sincerely, Rector
Chairman of the Board
of KazNPU named after Abay

D.N. Bilyalov